
 

 
 
 
 

September 2024 
 

What’s Happening in the Neighborhood? 
The Detroit Water & Sewerage Department’s contractor, Major Contracting, will be working on most streets in the 
neighborhood in September to complete pipe installation and restoration before cold weather arrives.  

 

• W Parkway, Tireman, Beaverland, Bramell, Chatham, Lamphere, Dacosta: Restoration of the 

roadways are in progress and will be completed by the end of the month. Lawn and sprinkler 

repair will begin this month and be completed in October. 

 

• Dolphin between Tireman and Sawyer, and Rockdale between Parkland and Sawyer: Storm sewer 

pipe installation is tentatively planned for mid-October but is dependent on pipe crew availability. 

If the pipe crew is not available in October, the storm sewer installation will be pushed to the 

spring. Roadway and lawn restoration will follow pipe work – if the storm sewer pipe installation 

takes place in mid-October, roadway and lawn restoration will begin in late October and extend 

into early November. 

 

• Parkland between Tireman and W Warren: The water main replacement work has been completed 

under a separate DWSD contract. Restoration is in progress and will be completed by the end of 

the month.  

 

What’s Happening in Rouge Park? 
The contractor continues to work on final grading, topsoil placement and seeding around the south 

basin in Rouge Park. The bike path along the east shoulder of Outer Drive will be restored following 

completion of all landscaping work. Planting of the remaining plants and trees will occur in the fall, 

along with continued maintenance of the prairie grasses and flowers.   
 

Far West Detroit Civic Association Meeting 
The DWSD project team will be at the Far West Detroit Civic Association's (FWDCA) September 
Community Meeting to provide a brief project update and to answer questions. 
 

Wednesday, September 11 at 6 p.m. 
Edison Branch - Detroit Public Library 

18400 Joy Road, Detroit, MI 48228 
 
 
 



   



 

 
 

Thank You! 
We know construction projects can be messy, dirty, and noisy. The work can also be inconvenient for 
our residents as you move to and from your homes. DWSD understands this and appreciates your 
patience throughout this process as we work to upgrade the infrastructure in your neighborhood. 

DWSD is available to answer your questions or concerns regarding construction in Far West Detroit. If 
you have a question, please call us at 313-880-2812 or email us at dwsd-publicaffairs@detroitmi.gov. 
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